
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

The heat of the Summer is upon us. Stay hydrated and get your
outside activities in at the start and end of the days.

Hope you have a safe and enjoyable upcoming Labor Day Holiday.

The Board continues to work on finalizing and making a decision on
the contract for Cable/ Internet and to finalize the agreement for
work to be done in the clubhouse.

Lets try to be a good neighbor and keep our landscaping cut back so
it is not overhanging back yards, fences and sidewalks.

Estimados amigos y vecinos, 

El calor del verano está sobre nosotros. Mantente hidratado y realiza
tus actividades al aire libre al principio y al final del día. 

Espero que tenga un próximo feriado seguro y agradable del Día del
Trabajo. 

La Junta continúa trabajando para finalizar y tomar una decisión
sobre el contrato de Cable/Internet y para finalizar el acuerdo para
el trabajo que se realizará en la casa club. 

Tratemos de ser un buen vecino y mantener nuestro jardín cortado
para que no sobresalga de los patios traseros, cercas y aceras.

Bob Upson- President LLHOA
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Monthly

Card Games:
M - H/F/T: 1:30pm. Contact Lois at 561-797-5842
W - Canasta: 1:00pm. Contact Marie (561)310-8687
Th - Texas Hold’em: 6:30pm.Contact Lou (561)444-
3166
Fri - H/F/T: 1:30pm. Contact Lois at 561-797-5842

Bunco: 
2nd & 4th Wednesday of every month @ 7 PM. 
$5 entry fee for prizes. Contact Janet Aho. (561) 676-
2064 

Board President: Bob Upson 
561-494-5447 rgupson@yahoo.com
Clubhouse/ swim club maintenance,
Newsletter Editor

Vice President: Vacant

Secretary: Bobbi Delcorio
tillthenite@gmail.com

Treasurer: Janet Aho 
561 -676 -2064
 jhaho1@yahoo.com
Bunco, Monthly calendar

Director: Russell Budd 
rbudd254@gmail.com
Security, Legal liaison

Director: Sally Goodman 
561 -281-4156 (text)
sallygoodman4156@gmail.com
Clubhouse reservations 
Architectural Review Committee

Director: Shawn Owens
561-358-8923  shawnowens512@yahoo.com
Master Representative

Director: Cesar Romagosa 
561-310-0608 cromagosa@yahoo.com

Director: Colleen Shaffer 
561-386-3267      momie21@gmail.com     
New homeowner interviews, House Beautiful

Director: Michelle Hugan 
561-969-0871       hupine44@yahoo.com
Landscaping 

Volunteer: Joanie Upson 
octocaine2@aol.com
Newsletter Advertisement 
Facebook group administrator

James Davy; Clubhouse Maintenance Aide
Newsletter Distribution

Non-emergency Sheriff's office: 561-688-3400

GRS management: Melissa Kamen
561 -641 -8554 ext 163

GRS website/Lucerne Lakes HOA community
information: Go to www.grsmgt.com find
"your community". use "luc", and then "lucerne
Lakes HOA"

Activities
Corner

 LLHOA  Meetings 
 Scheduled Board  Meeting 
September 18th at 6:30 PM

Master  Meeting 
September 16

 at 10:15 AM
Pointe Rec Clubhouse

Board
Contacts

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Entertainment Committee Chairman
Chairman for Violations

Board Member

Contact a Board Member

Updates from  Mattamy can be found at
www.forest-oaks.net



House Beautiful
Selection of the

Month

Suggestions to Colleen by 20th of the Month
email  momie21@gmail.com

Elias Ricaurte Rincon
7270 Pine Park Dr North

Clubhouse Rental

If you have a family  event or social
gathering that you want to be private in the
clubhouse, you can contact Sally Goodman
to reserve the facility between 9 AM and 9
PM. Cost is $10 per hour including set up

and clean-up time. The renting member must
be present for the entire event. The

reservation does not include the pool area or
prohibit members from using the restrooms.

         USED POOL FURNITURE 

There will be a sale of our used pool
furniture toward the end of August.

     Details will be posted at the clubhouse 

“Keep a look out” 👀 

     Contact Arlene 561-966-0495 or
Michelle. 561-386-5842

New Addition to our Community

Stacie L Gustray
7317 Pine Park Dr N

sgustray@aol.com

609-412-0072



Visitors and Guests

When you have visitors or guests you are
responsible and must accompany them. At
no time should visitors or guests be allowed

to use the Clubhouse or Pool facilities
alone. They will be asked to leave.

Needs to be mentioned

Parking on the street after 10 PM and
parking on the grass next to the street is
not allowed. Parking on the homeowners

lot is only allowed on the driveway
surface. Sidewalks must have a clear path

to walk or use a wheelchair. 


